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Newsletter No.3 - 5th November 2021

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

Welcome back! We hope that you were all able to have a lovely half term. Diary Dates

Road Safety

As you will know, the roads surrounding the school are very busy. Please be vigilant and take care, keeping
your children by you where there are entrances to car parks.

Warm Clothing in School

Please ensure your child has a named hat, coat and wellington boots in school as we will go out side as much as
we can to learn and play. Please send your child in with warm clothing for PE (tracky bottoms/leggings with
their school jumper) as we like to go outside for PE as much as we can.

Late Arrival and Early Pick Up

If you are bringing your child to school after the gate has closed in the morning or collecting them early, please
come to the school main reception to sign them in or out. Thank you.

School Clubs
This term we welcome back Tennis, Football (for Y1 & Y2) and French club.

If your child is in Y1 or Y2 and they would like to join Football Club please book a place by clicking this link. up
here https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/836-731140/

Please pay by clicking on this link. https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login

Joint Art Project

Years 1 and 2 have enjoyed working together this week to create a lovely piece of art as part of outdoor learn-
ing. Take a look at the photos on our website.

Wellbeing Week

During our Wellbeing Week the children learnt how to be Wellbeing Champions and practiced Yoga techniques.
Photos

School Travel Plan—’Green’ Accreditation

We have been awarded the Modeshift STARS ‘Green’ accreditation for our Approved School Travel Plan.

This accreditation is awarded for our efforts as a school community to increase the levels of walking, cycling
and other forms of sustainable travel by developing an Approved Travel Plan.

The week before half term we learnt about the importance of ‘being bright be seen’ and the children came
wore something bright to school. As well as activities in the classroom the children sent in their ‘colour me
bright’ poster, using bright colours for the cyclist’s clothing. Photos

Best wishes

Lucy McNeil
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